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We are all aware of the crisis that the world is passing through at 

present. Some countries have already suffered widespread loss of 

life and economy. India as a Nation has been able to contain the 

spread of the virus to controllable limits so far due to the proactive 

measures taken by our Government and the self constraint 

exhibited by most of our citizens.  We are positive and hopeful 

that we will get over this calamity very soon. 

 

On account of the prolonged closure of the College, we have 

already suffered few weeks of unutilized academic time that needs 

to be recovered. The faculty members have already started 

delivering online lectures, notes, assignments and supplementary 

study material to you through various modes. It is heartening to 

note that most you have taken this move in a positive spirit and 

have joined the Google Classrooms where ever created.  

 

You may note that the existing situation is undoubtedly going to 

shorten the semester and we may not get appropriate number of 

teaching days as in a normal semester. We must also 

understand  that postponing the end semester examination by the 

University may not be a fruitful option as this will lead to a 

cascading effect on summer  internships, results, placement and 

higher study option for final year students, commencement of the 

next semester and so on. With this in mind, we need to prepare 

ourselves to cover up the academic loss in the reduced time that is 

available to us. 



 

All students are advised to take up the study material and 

assignments being provided by the faculty members seriously and 

make optimum use of this period when we are confined to our 

homes. Faculty, Class co-ordinators  and HoDs are available on e-

mail, whats app and the Google Classrooms for clearing doubts 

and to meet any other academic requirement. 

 

The Scheduled second Sessional Test which got missed due to 

these holidays is planned to be conducted in some form in distant 

mode during the week commencing 30th March. Students are 

advised to ensure that they have done all the assignments and are 

well prepared for ST-2.  

 

All students are also advised to strictly follow the advisory on 

social distancing issued by the Government and contribute 

positively in the containment of this calamity.   

 

Best wishes for good health and productive time.  
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